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Dear All,
As you are all aware there was a fatality on Hosey Hill on Good Friday and another incident the following day.

We need KCC to take action immediately to help solve the problems caused by excessive speed , poor road layout,
and dangerous potholes on this road and others in the Parish of Westerham.

What we feel needs to be done is that the double yellow lines on Hosey Hill are extended/joined between Hosey
Ridge and Wayside. The point where the fatality took place.

There should be a new 30MPH sign installed at the A25 end of Hosey Hill, there is nothing there at the moment.

The point at which the road speed changes from 60MPH to 30mph should be moved further up the hill , away
from the area with houses.

A flashing speed sign should be installed at the top of Hosey Common before the entry to Westerham, this sign
should show the speed the traffic is travelling, not just 30mph.

We request that you give these suggestions your immediate attention before anyone else is killed on Hosey Hill.

We have reported this on the KCC CSM database reference 208979 and understand that it will be discussed at the
next SDC Joint Transport Board Meeting in May.

Yours sincerely

Clir Linda Rodgers — Chair of Highways & Lighting
Westerham Town Council
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